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November 29, 2022 

 

To: Tim McIntosh, Arlington Neighborhoods Program Manager 

RE:  Designation of N. Carlin Springs Road Safety Improvements as the Bluemont neighborhood’s 

Second Priority Neighborhood Conservation Project 

 

A resolution was co-signed in February 2022 between the Bluemont Civic Association (BCA) and 

Arlington Forest Citizens Association (AFCA) for the implementation of N. Carlin Springs Road Safety 

Improvements. As shown by this co- signed resolution, which I have included as an attachment, broad 

community support exists for improvements to N Carlin Springs Road, specifically a call for the 

implementation of additional traffic calming and pedestrian safety measures and police enforcement of 

speeding and street crossing laws on N. Carlin Springs Road between N. Edison Street and N. 

Kensington Street in the Bluemont neighborhood to enhance safety and accessibility for all modes of 

transportation.  

 

Subsequently, the General Membership of the Bluemont Civic Association voted and passed the 

following resolution on April 27, 2022: 

 

Resolution: The Bluemont Civic Association (BCA) adopts N Carlin Springs Road Safety 

Improvements from N. Carlin Springs Road between N Edison Street and N Kensington Street in the 

Bluemont neighborhood as its 2nd Priority Neighborhood Conservation Project. These safety 

improvements are to be consistent with the recommendations in the “Resolution: N. Carlin Springs Road 

Safety Improvements” co- signed by the Bluemont Civic Association (BCA) and Arlington Forest 

Citizens Association (AFCA) in February 2022.   

 

We look forward to continuing to engage with Arlington Neighborhoods on this project, which is of 

great interest to our neighborhood.  

 

Best regards,  

 

 
 

Henry McFarland 

President, Bluemont Civic Association 

Email: exec@bluemontcivic.org 

 

Attachment: RESOLUTION: N. Carlin Springs Road Safety Improvements 
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